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To the Officers and Members of 
Saturday, October 4, 2003 
Saint David’s Episcopal Church.

It is my desire to use the considerable skills I have acquired in the communications fields for the benefit of the people of my Commonwealth and my church.

I have tired to work on the church’s website.

I was told to wait until The Rev. Peter Fritch wanted to make some changes.

About a week before a scheduled meeting to discuss such changes Fr. Fritch abruptly left.

I talked with the Vestry leadership and was told not to do anything.

If some one else will be altering or updating the page, I would like to know.

If not, then I would like to form a committee so we can revamp things so that our secretary can update at least a portion of the website weekly and we can work towards a redesigning of it for the springtime.

I, personally, would like to see weekly updates happen starting with this Advent.

Only a few days after Ft. Fritch was gone, our Secretary was gone.

Then we had Fr. Dee Bright on Saturdays and since that is the service I have been attending, as I can have some measure of independence by taking the bus to church, I have personally found more of a stable transition that many that I have talked with.  (But once again the question of the Website was pushed in the background.)

It is my opinion that the following has happened, that I can thank God for (whether or not it was his Perfect will that they should occur, and maybe only in His Permissive will did they happen):

1
We have had a chance to look at ourselves and our own professed spirituality

2
We went through a process of looking to others of a human nature for guidance, & found them lacking.

3
We have finally been forced to stand up to something that we felt we could not stomach.

4
We are NOW beginning to look at our lives and especially our eternal standing with God.
I am joining you in these processes.  I can not say I will leave St. David’s, although it is a great effort to get here for worship or fellowship when I only live two blocks away from the Cathedral.

I will tell you I will commit to fulfilling what I have agreed to do, as best as I can and with God’s help,


through the end of this calendar year.

In January I will reassess my life and throughout Advent I will be actively seeking God’s direction for me

and I will be petitioning that he also give all of us (that have at any time been affiliated with Saint David’s Episcopal Church in the Feeding Hills section of Agawam Massachusetts) direct guidance into what HIS WILL is for this church and its peoples.

I feel it is imperative that our church Website will reflect that we will now have, as of October 18th, a Priest-in-Charge, in the form of Fr. Daniel (and his wife Meg) Barker.  I am willing to serve you, if you desire to have me.

However, where I am worshiping, and what I am doing after December will be directed by God, I might not even be in this area.

Wishing you many Blessings in Christ, I remain


brother charles



aka charlie knight
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